
 

 
 

 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   
 

Week ending 14 August 2015 
 

 

We are sorry that we have been unable to confirm the start date for the Great 
Arthur House project.  Residents will know that we had expected the 
contractors to be on site this month.  Unfortunately, the company 
manufacturing the windows, which have to be specially made, is still carrying 
out tests to ensure the window units meet all necessary standards.  As soon as 
we have any further information we will pass it on to residents.   
 

Sincere apologies to those residents who were affected last Sunday. 
We are working with the management to ensure that this does not happen 
again. 
 

Blocked drains on the podium and at Crescent House have been reported to the 
Repairs Team 
Work should be carried out next week. 
 

 

 Repairs free phone: 08000 350 003 

 Community Police – 0207 601 2452 

 Bishopsgate Police – 0207 601 2606 
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